
ST. STEPHEN’S NEWS 
FRIDAY 18TH OCTOBER 2024 

 
WHOLE SCHOOL 
KITCHEN NEWS 

Please see attached our lunch menu for the week beginning 21st October. 

Please can we also remind you that we are a nut free school and no fresh nuts or nut products 
should be brought into school (this includes peanut butter or hazelnut spread in sandwiches). 
Thank you. 

FIREWORKS EVENING 

We are once again holding our very popular Fireworks event on Friday 8th November.  Tickets will 
be available (at a cost of £6.00/£3.00) after the half term holiday and we look forward to seeing all 
our children and families on the night. 

SCHOOL ADMISSIONS CODE 

We are required under the School Admissions Code 2021 to review our admissions policies 
annually and consult at least once every 7 years, even if there have been no changes during that 
period. There are no changes being made to the Admissions Policy for 2026.  
  
Please find the full policy and admissions arrangements attached. This consultation will open on 
21st October 2024 and any comments relating to the policy will need to be received by 
1st December 2024. 
  
If you wish to comment on the policy please email admin@ststephensjuniorschool.co.uk 
 
YEAR 6 
 
PE DAYS 
 
Please note that PE kits need to be worn on Monday and Wednesday next week. 
 
GIRAFFE CLASS (MISS REYNOLDS) 
 
A reminder that Giraffe Class have now finished their swimming lessons and will not be going 
swimming on Tuesday 22nd October. 
 
 

TERM DATES 
Thursday 24th October  Last day of Term 1 
 
Monday 4th November   First day of Term 2 



 
Tuesday 5th November  Individual Class Photographs 
 
Friday 8th November  Firework Night Celebration  flier sent on 7th October 


